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***************************************************************************************** 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 269279, Indianapolis, IN 46226-9279          Phone:  317-547-4748    

Physical Address:  9450 E. 59th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46216               Website:  www.vva295.com        

Meetings are the 2nd Wednesday of  the month at 7:00 pm; Board Meeting 6:00pm  

Newsletter Editor: Holly Tookolo   If you have any information for the newsletter, the deadline is the last day of the 

month—email me:  htookolo@indy.rr.com      317-844-3554 or cell 317-294-4607 

***************************************************************************************** 

 

 



VVA 295 Officers 

 President                     Larry Shaw                 comdshaw@yahoo.com          765-618-4067 

 Vice President             Don McFarland dmac101@comcast.net 812-593-2554 

 Secretary                     Mike Dolan                 michaeledolan@prodigy.net   317-374-5578 

 Chaplain                      Robert Wright             gospelbobw@gmail.com         317-714-4618 

 

Board of Directors 

Steve Anderson           asteton@aol.com                                317-431-9683 

Ron Ayres                   ron.ayers@att.net                                317-319-6968 

Rick Brown                 rbrown46140@gmail.com                  317-509-2022 

Mike Hamm                indyhambone@sbcglobal.net              317-371-9833 

Verne Hanson             ver61el.handon@comcast.net              317-439-7982 

Steve Mabrey              spmabrey@comcast.net                      317-459-6255 

Ken Walters                kennethgwalters@gmail.com              317-372-2231 

Dennis Smalling smallingindy@sbcglobal.net  317-313-1577 

AVVA Liaison 

Tony Gigli                   Anthony.gigli@gmail.com                  317-965-1976 

Holly Tookolo             htookolo@indy.rr.com                        317-294-4607 

*************************************************************************************** 

               WARRIORS HOPE 

Every Thursday evening at 6pm you will find John Smitha at the Fort Harrison 

Veteran Center leading and helping a group of veterans with fellowship.  Coffee 

and donuts are usually available. All veterans are welcome. It is good to talk with 

other veterans.  If you have questions, call John Smitha, 317-439-6304. 

***************************************************************************************  

Reminder:  The Veteran Magazine is online at www.vvaveteran.org 

The November/December issue was mailed and on website. A few AVVA members did not receive this issue 

in the mail. Be sure to read the article about MICHAEL GORMALLEY: A Second ‘Tour of Duty’ 

in Vietnam. Michael Gormally, a VVA member who served as a U.S. Army MP doing intelligence work in Vietnam 

in 1971-72, has been teaching English as a second language in Vietnam since 2007. 

*************************************************************************************** 

Membership Report  
VVA membership total as of December 31, 2021 is 347. By Steve Anderson 

AVVA membership total as of  December 31, 2021 is 36.  By Holly Tookolo 

*************************************************************************************** 

https://avva.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4ab4860ec05a1a8f83e175e63&id=738858a3be&e=672acd907e


Important Dates 
Feb 1  Ground Hog Day 

Feb 3  Four Chaplains Sunday 

Feb 9  VVA 295 Board Meeting at 6pm; Regular meeting at 7pm  

Feb 14  Valentine’s Day 

Feb 21  Presidents Day 

Mar 9  VVA 295 Board Meeting at 6pm; Regular meeting at 7pm  

Mar 13  Daylight Saving Time 

Mar 17  St Patrick’s Day 

Mar 19  VVA Indiana State Council 11am Finance; 12 regular meeting 

ELECTION NOTICE:   

April 13 at the regular meeting the elections will take place. 

Nominations will be held at the March and April regular meetings. 

***************************************************************************************** 

THIS DATE IN HISTORY 
Feb 5, 1960 Saigon government requests that Washington double U.S. Military Assistance and Advisory  

  Group strength from 342 to 685. 

Feb 1, 1962 The 39th Signal Battalion, a communication unit, is the first unit of regular U.S. ground forces to 

  arrive in Vietnam. 

Feb 1, 1965 A Cuban publication reports that Cubans are helping to train the Viet Cong. 

Feb 7, 1965 As part of the already planned Operation Flaming Dart, 49 U.S. Navy jets from the carriers Coral 

  Sea and Hancock drop bombs on barracks and staging areas at Dong Hoi, a guerrilla training camp 

Feb 9, 1965 U.S. Marine Corps Hawk air defense missile battalion is deployed to Danang. 

Feb 16, 1965  Former President Harry Truman issues a statement that gives his full support to President   

  Johnson’s policies in Vietnam and attacks the “irresponsible critics...who have neither all the  

  facts...not the answers.”  

Feb 1, 1966    The U.S. Air Force’s 460th Tactical Reconnaissance Wing deploys to South Vietnam for combat 

  operations. 

Feb 14, 1968 Senator Stuart Symington (D-MO) reports that the cost of the Vietnam War for fiscal year 1969  

  was $32 billion. 

Feb 27. 1968 CBS news anchorman Walter Cronkite, who has just returned from Saigon and Hue, tells       

  Americans during his evening broadcast that he is certain “the bloody experience of Vietnam is to 

  end in a stalemate” and asserts that it is time for the U.S. to seek a negotiated end to the war. 

.

  The Bunker  

Your purchases support VVA 295 and Fort Harrison Veterans Center. 

The Bunker is scheduled to be at the VA all year. Steve is still looking 

for another manager to help with the Bunker. Right now Steve and Wal-

lace Vaughn take turns as manager at VA. To volunteer call  Holly 317-

294-4607; to manage, call Steve 317-459-6255.  

Hours 7am-3pm at VA                                      .  



 

 



 



**************************************************************************************** 

Dennis Smalling  VVA Service Officers                        Michael Dolan 

317-313-1577        317-374-5578  

smallingindy@sbcglobal.net     michaeledolan@prodigy.net 

**************************************************************************************** 

Community Guest Speaker at Meetings   

Call Larry Shaw to schedule a speaker from our community.  765-618-4067.    

In January we had a guest speaker, Katresha Taylor with Bright On Hospice. See flyer on page 4 

**************************************************************************************** 

Jessica Lynch will also be at the VFW Spring Conference on March 19 at Marriot East- 9:45am meeting 

and 6pm banquet. 


